
Public Comment on Ordinance 21-29 “Amending Chapter 324 of the Legislative Code in order to create separate 
licenses for Tobacco Products Shops and Tobacco Shops, to restrict pricing discounts or coupons, and to create a 
distance requirement between establishments licensed to sell tobacco.” 

 
From: Touhu Vang <vangtouhu11@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 11:29 AM 
To: *CI-StPaul_CC-Ward6 <CC-Ward6@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: I Support Tobacco Ordinance  
 
Hello Council Member Yang,  
 
Thank you for championing the proposed tobacco ordinance in Saint Paul. My family and I are 
also strong supporters of this initiative.  
 
My family and I are long-time residents of Ward 6. We enjoy our diverse and growing 
neighborhood. I recently became a dad and now am raising a new Eastsider on the block. As a 
parent, I want my son and future children to live in and be part of a community that prioritizes 
their health, safety, and wellbeing. This tobacco ordinance is a step towards that vision. Thank 
you for leading this amazing work! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
TouHu Vang  
781 Case Ave  
Saint Paul, MN 55106  
 


